
Council of Portsmouth 
Students Summit Two

Wednesday 5th February 2020



Representation: 42 

students from 11 

different schools and 

colleges



Kellie opened the day with an introduction and a reminder of why the forum exists 

and the purpose of the day.



The day started off with 

an icebreaker facilitated 

by Hannah Lushey from 

the executive group!



The students enjoyed playing spalt and everyone 
was involved and having fun. 





Suzy Horton from Portsmouth City Council then came along 

and worked with the students on how the Young People’s and 

the City Council’s priorities line up and how the students can 

engage and share their ideas with the council. 











After the break students had time in action groups to discuss their plans and work 

on what decisions they wanted to make moving forward. 





Students took the time to mind map their ideas and assign actions to each member 

of the group.





Each of the action groups then delivered 

a presentation to update and inform the 

rest of the CoPS member of their 

priorities and actions.



















After lunch students took part in an energiser that involved keeping your teeth 

hidden whilst you said words or phrases from a particular category!





After the energiser students then engaged in two different communication 

activities. The students first task revolved around origami.



Students were not allowed to look at the instructions and had to trust one leader 

from the group. 







After working hard on their communication skills, students 

then took part in a Kahoot Quiz!



We also have some photos of the students having fun and taking some 

selfies...



THANK YOU!
Thank you to all of the support we have received so far this year on enabling 
the Council of Portsmouth Students programme to keep running. I am really 
looking forward to supporting the students to achieve the change they want 
to see. It has been great to see so many of your students at the action group 
meetings also, we have had some really productive sessions and I am 
enjoying watching their ideas come to life. The next summit is: 

Wednesday 29th April 2020, 9:30-14:30, Portsmouth Grammar School, 1 
High St, Portsmouth PO1 2LN




